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Good morning,
Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on this matter.

Personally as a resident o _., | do not feel the need for speed bumps, cameras or any traffic calming
measures. To date, | have not heard of any accidents in the 7+ years of living here.

Since the new townhouses have gone up on Tatton Court, there are so many cars parked on the north side of this
street which often does not allow for speeding. With so many parked cars, drivers have no choice but to slow down
precisely on Tatton Court, between Wells Orchard and Stan Roots.

However, since the opening of McDonald's, | do see several students from King City SS driving in a rush on those 4
particular streets in this pocket.
In this case, speeding tickets can be issued.

Also, sometimes late at night in the summer, we could benefit from some patrol officers as younger drivers like to
flex(show off). At other times, it is not an issue.

Still, it is my opinion that traffic calming measures are not warranted. | do believe that parents of young children will
need to be mindful of their children whether there are speed bumps or not. The onus is on everyone to practice
safety not only drivers. The park on Tatton Court is precisely that place where children and parents can enjoy play
comfortably. The 4 streets of concern, act more like a gate/shortcut to the major streets of Dufferin and King Rd. | do
not feel they are appropriate streets where one can play basketball in the driveway or street hockey. Only Sim Hill is
conducive to such activities. Again, this is why we have a park nearby.

Lastly, speed bumps certainly do not embellish the area at all.

Please consider these points. Thank you for your work at King Township.

Kind regards,

Adriana Dominicis
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